
June 8, 2017 

 

 

To: Ms. Katrina Goggins 

 Director of Communication 

 Lexington-Richland District 5 

 

Cc: District 5 Board Members 

Dr. Stephen Hefner  

 

From: Kim Murphy 

 154 Old Laurel Lane 

 Chapin, SC  29036 

 

Subject: FOIA Request – Contracts for Dan Neal and Keith McAlister 

 

Dear Ms. Goggins, 

 

Per the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, please provide: 

 

• Contracts and/or compensation packages enforce as of July 1, 2016 and any new or 

amended contracts and/or compensation packages indicating pay and any financial 

benefit for Dan Neal and Keith McAlister. 

 

Thank you for your time in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Murphy 

 

 


